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Matthew Bernier 
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November 14, 2024 

Re: Confidential Filing in Docket No. 20220001-EI - Fuel and purchased power cost 
recovery clause with generating performance incentive factor. 

Dear. Mr. Bernier: 

On Monday, October 28, 2024, my office was notified by the Florida Public Service 
Commission's (FPSC) Division of Engineering that a CD containing a copy of the unredacted 
version of witness Anthony Salvarezza's direct testimony and Exhibits AS-1 through AS-3 filed 
in Docket No. 20220001-EI, was missing. Prior to receiving notification of the missing CD, 
FPSC staff notified my office by memorandum dated October 21, 2024, that the original CD 
should be returned to Duke Energy. As a part of our routine procedure when returning 
confidential documents, the Clerk's Office ensures that all copies of the original filing are erased 
or shredded. It was during this process that the FPSC staff discovered the copy of the 
confidential CD was missing. 

The CD was last observed on October 10, 2024, during a quarterly inventory of 
confidential documents. FPSC staff believes that during a routine cleaning of a staff member's 
desk which occurred on October 14, 2024, the CD was inadvertently discarded. Upon review of 
the events that led to this unfortunate incident, it appears to have been an accidental mishandling 
of the CD and not a malicious act. The Clerk's Office returned the original CD to Duke Energy 
on October 21, 2024. 

The FPSC maintains very strict procedures for the handling of confidential documents 
and you can rest assured that we take the loss of this confidential document very seriously. We 
regularly review and update our procedures and will do so again in light of this incident. 

Please accept my apology for the inconvenience this may cause you and your client. 
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